
 

 

Parents/Guardians/Students, 

On Friday November 22nd, Laurel Springs School will host our First Marking Period Dragon Rally. We will 

hold an EAGLES tailgate party for all students and staff. Please see the details below and feel free to 

reach out with any questions you may have. 

Times: 
Grades PK-3rd (9:30-10:15) 
Grades 4th-6th (10:30-11:15) 
 
Games: 
Bean Bag Toss 
Football Toss Challenge 
Football Obstacle Course 
Football Kicking Contest 
 
Food: 
Hot Dogs  
Soft Pretzels 
Popcorn 
Waters 
 
Dress: 
Eagles Gear or wear your favorite football or sports team 
 
This is designed to be a reward for the hard work our students have put forth this first marking 
period. We are looking forward to celebrating together. Thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Mahlman 
Principal 



 

 

 

 

 


